
Weekly Newsletter  - 2nd March 2018  (Value of the month: Co-operation)   

National Outstanding Award 2014 

World Book Day:  Thank you to Miss Lacey who organised a fun packed school book week.   We had a run of events which included a  
book quiz, book fair and also a visit from the Author Dan Smith.  A great deal of work went into this and our thanks to all of the staff 
for their involvement.  Parents, the children looked great and considering the weather had changed on Thursday, thank you for making 
this an enjoyable day for  everyone.   Your support is much appreciated.  

Equality Questionnaire: I hope parents enjoyed the competition to help raise the response numbers.  In total we have had 126        
responses which is great.  The questionnaires are a real help with the decisions we make and also this gives you the opportunity to 
have a say.  

School closure: As a result of the weather conditions I hope that parents found the early communication useful in order to make            
appropriate arrangements.    It’s always difficult making such an early call but thankfully it was the right one.  

General Data Protection Regulation: Over the next week parents will be sent two consent forms which need to be signed and         
returned to school.  Please kindly read through the information with the forms.  If you are unsure and need further information, the 
office staff are here to help you, so please do not hesitate to ask.   Every child’s form will have to be returned back to school by 16th 
March.  

Secondary School offers: Parents of Year 6 children should have been informed of the allocated place for your child.  Please do let us 
know if you have not had this information.  

Early school closure (Friday afternoon):  This week Governors are to meet to discuss the early closure.  Once the decision has been 
made, parents will be notified by the Chair of the Governing Board.  

We Love School!  



Forthcoming Events – Key Dates  

26th Feb  Children back to school 

26th Feb to 2nd March Book fair in school  

1st March  World Book Day! 

7th March  Year 2 trip Twycross Zoo  

9th March  Mother’s day assembly 09:00 EYFS and KS1 

30th March  End of Spring Term  

16th April  Back to School  

3rd May  School Closed—Local elections   

14th May  Year 6 SATs tests 

21st May  Yea2 SATs 

25th May Half Term  

4th June  Back to School  

5th June  Class Photographs  

11th June  Phonics Screening—Year 1  

18th June  Science workshops for parents (Further details to be sent)  

10th July Parent’s evening— Open event (To be held in the hall)  

20th July  End of term.  

Dinner Money for Spring Term 2 

Dinners every day KS2:- £54.00 

Dinners Friday only (KS2):- £9.00 

Please ensure this is paid at the start of Half Term. If you would like to change the option for your child please speak to the 

school office and give 1 weeks notice of the change. 


